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Dear parents and carers, 

Hello, welcome to our first newsletter of the playgroup year! We have lots of new 

children, and would like to welcome Idris, Anais, Luna, Indie, Jacob, Daisy, Ilona, 

Margot, Riley, Freya, Fifi and Jasper. 

We hope you enjoyed the summer holidays. We have been back just over a week and 

all of the children are settling in well. We have been focusing on all of our children’s 

interests since coming back, so we have had a variety of toys out including Peppa Pig, 

building blocks, trains and dolls. We’ve also been outside playing with water and can’t 

wait to use the new sandpit. Thanks to Kelly’s dad for building it. 

Price Updates – From September, our prices have gone up to £6 per hour. The charitable contribution towards 

sustainability for the children who are in receipt of FEEE funding is now £1.50 per hour.  

Congratulations to Jo! She has been with us for an amazing 20 years!! Jo started with us just doing 

a few hours a week and has been amazing ever since. She keeps us all organised and we are really 

lucky to have her. Thanks Jo! 

Harvest Festival – We are holding a Harvest Festival at Belton Church on Sunday, 1st October at 10am. We will 

listen to Vicar Louise and sing a song. It is a lovely event, and we would love everyone to come. Please bring family 

and friends. We will be taking donations of produce for Shepshed Foodbank. No fresh food please, just packaged. 

The Autumn Activity Morning will be on Saturday 4th November – 11am until 1pm. It’s a great event for your 

children. All of the teachers have a craft table that the children can join in. There will also be a raffle, tombola, 

tea and cake and lunch for the children. It’s a great opportunity to meet up with friends and raises much needed 

funds for playgroup. 

That’s all for now. Enjoy the heatwave! 

Thanks, 

Sam, Becky, Jo, Vanessa, Kelly, Megan and Leah. 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

Harvest Festival – Sunday 1st October 

 

Autumn Activity Morning – Saturday 4th November 
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Connect with us: 

leader@beltonplaygroup.co.uk 

WWW. www.beltonplaygroup.co.uk 

Like our facebook page 

mailto:leader@beltonplaygroup.co.uk
http://www.beltonplaygroup.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Belton-Pre-School-Playgroup/195782363806813

